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Wednesday 10th July 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
School Lunch Pre-Order Menu 22/07/2019 & 23/07/2019 

 

As you are already aware we have been successful in gaining a bid from the Diocese to extend the KS2 
kitchen.  The 2 year project will begin with building a PE store at the side of the hall and making 
modifications to the kitchen lay out.  
 
The work will begin on Monday 22nd July 2019, unfortunately this will have a minor impact on school lunches 
for the last two days of term and we will be unable to serve hot food. Breakfast club will also be relocated 
into the KS1 hall on these days. 
 
As your child currently enjoys a school lunch each day please select from the options below and return to the 
office by Monday 15th July. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr P Morgan 
Headteacher 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

Pupil name: _________________________________________________________________  Class: _____________ 

 
Parent signature: ___________________________________________________  Date: _______________________ 
 

 

 
MONDAY 22ND JULY 2019 TUESDAY 23RD JULY 2019 

 
Meal 1 

Cheese sandwich  
Water bottle 

Biscuit 
Piece of fruit 

Cheese sandwich  
Water bottle 

Biscuit 
Piece of fruit 

    

 
Meal 2 

Tuna sandwich 
Water bottle 

Biscuit 
Piece of fruit 

Tuna sandwich 
Water bottle 

Biscuit 
Piece of fruit 

    
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